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Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a lovely week in Nursery and everybody seems quite settled now.  
 
On Tuesday, we would like each child to bring in one family photograph which we 
could use to engage the children in conversation. This may be a family outing, a 
special event or a family portrait. Please add any comments to the back of the 
photo if needed. 
 
As of next week, your child will start bringing a book home for you to share 
together as part of their home learning. We will send a prompt card along with the 
books that you may find useful. Please take care of the books and ensure you 
return your borrowed book on Wednesday so that we are able to change it for you.   
 
Below you will find a few reminders which we would be grateful if you would check 
for your child. 
 
Water bottles: We would like all the children to bring in a water bottle daily but 
please make sure your child’s name is clearly marked on it. 
 
Jumpers/cardigans: It is much easier for us to return jumpers to their rightful 
owners if they are named (this is the same for all clothing). 
 
Jewellery: The only jewellery the children are permitted to wear in Nursery are 
stud earrings. If your child has hooped earrings please would you change them. 
Bangles and bracelets are also not allowed in Nursery. 
 
Wellie Boots: This week we have been really lucky with the lovely weather, but 
we anticipate soon the weather will become more Autumnal. If you have not yet 
sent in a pair of named wellie boots for your child to wear in the garden, please 
would you send them in during next week. The boots can stay on the ‘Wellie 
Trolley’ in the Nursery garden. (Please name the boots) 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Jarman and Mr Marlow 
Nursery Teachers 


